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ARLIS/NA is currently planning on holding its 50th anniversary annual conference in Chicago from April 5-9, 2022. We naturally are watching the COVID situation. It would be especially disappointing for this important anniversary conference to pivot virtual. Committee and other group meetings will probably be virtual whether or not the conference is in-person or virtual.

The Cataloging Advisory Committee has been following discussions of outdated and/or offensive subject headings and descriptive terminology. There are several groups that are gathering terms so we will focus on art terminology. We are working on a form similar to those at Cataloginglab.org and elsewhere. The form will be used to gather art terms from those beyond CAC.

We have consulted with the LC Policy, Training, and Cooperative Programs Division about possible changes to LCSH terms with "primitive" and "primitivism." We have also talked about the changes to "illegal aliens" and how it will play out, especially in catalogs that have been using normalization or authority processing to make changes to compensate for problematic LCSH.

We have been revising our 2009 publication on Cataloging exhibition publications: best practices. The update is primarily to bring the document into harmony with RDA. A few chapters are almost ready to be issued, including the subject and genre/form chapter. The chapters will be issued as completed and a compiled version will be issued when all chapters are completed.

ARLIS/NA has been working on establishing a Commons instance, as part of the Humanities Commons. This will be used to store documents and other materials for the society and its groups. We changed management firms relatively recently and that and the pandemic has havocked with this and other matters.
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